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Dear Parents and Carers 

Subject Year 7 Friends of Vyners Cheese and Wine Evening – 22 September 2022 

On Thursday 22nd September at 5.45pm we will be holding our annual Year 7 Friends of Vyners 
Cheese and Wine Evening. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your son/ daughter's 
Tutor, Year Leader and some of our Senior Leadership Team. 

It is also an opportunity for you to share with us your thoughts on your child’s transition into 
secondary school.  At 6.00pm there will be a talk by myself, Year 7 Leader and Mr Cahill, 
Assistant Head Teacher on life at Vyners and ways to ensure your child has a fantastic time 
here at Vyners. At 7.00-7.30pm there will be a chance to get some Cheese and Wine and meet 
your son/daughter's form tutor and the event will end at 7.30pm.  

I look forward to meeting all of you again. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Hawes  
Year 7 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 


